Band Booster Meeting 11/02/2021

1. Call to Order: Meeting was called to order by April Frost at 6:30 at the HS Media Center
Those present at the meeting: Cody Higgins, April Frost, Leslie Dickinson, Cheryl Wyatt, and Paul Shimmons.

2. Minutes From Last Meeting
Cheryl made a motion to accept the October minutes and Leslie seconded it. Motion passed unanimously

3. Correspondence: Paul received a note from a couple who went to the Midland Showcase talking about now
great of a performance the students did!

4. Financial Report:
N/A

5. Band Director Report:
a. December 13th is the 8-12th grade Christmas concert and December 15th is the 5-7th grade concert
b. We are looking for chaperone drivers for the December 10th and 11th overnight trip for the Brass Band of
Battle Creek - 17 students are interested in going

6. Committees:
a. Uniforms:
i. Concert uniforms will be passed out during class - we need a sewer to do alterations
ii. Need to order the tux shirts
iii. Marching uniforms need to be turned back in for dry cleaning
b. Fundraising:
i. Bear Claw trash bags start November 3rd and run until November 17th with delivery early
December
ii. We are waiting on a call back from Max & Emily’s pertaining to the cheesecake fundraiser
1. Hoping for spring delivery just before Easter
iii. Buccilli’'s cards will be sold next spring
iv. Cheryl will find out possible costs and more general info pertaining to the Back to School Music
Festival
c. Concessions:
i. Possible dates are November 20, December 1, 6, 9, 10, 14, 16, January 6, 12, 13, 20, 26, 28,
February 1, 3, 6, 10, 13, 20, 21, 22, March 2, and 3rd

7. New Business:
a. Concert Season:
i. Band camp papers and timeline will be passed out and talked about at the Christmas concert.
b. Cabin Fever:
i. We are always looking for performers
ii. We are always looking for advertisers to put in the program

As always, we are looking for new members to join, meetings are the first Tuesday of the month!

Adjourn: Meeting adjourned at 7:21 PM

Next Meeting on December 7th at 6:30 pm in the HS Media Center.
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President - April Frost

Vice-President - Beth Twynham

Treasurer - Katie Cook

Secretary - Cody Higgins

Fundraising Chair - Dakota Weldon
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Uniforms Chair -
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